
Mr. Steven Aftergood 

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 

1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON 
WASHI NGTON, DC 20301-1155 

Federation of American Scientists 
1725 DeSales Street NW 
Washington, DC 20036 

Dear Mr. Aftergood: 

MAY 3 0 2013 
Ref: 12-F-1205 

This is in response to your August 10, 2012, electronic Freedom oflnformation Act 
(FOIA) request for, a copy of Joint Publication (JP) 3-07.3, Peace Operations, approved 
1 August 2012." We received your request on the same day it was submitted and assigned it 
case number 12-F-1205. 

A search of the records systems maintained by the Joint Staff, a component of the Office 
of the Secretary ofDefense resulted in the location of the enclosed document totaling 114 pages 
which is responsive to your request and is appropriate for release without excision. You are 
advised, at this time, you are receiving the most current version of Joint Publication (JP) 3-07.3 . 

There are no assessable fees associated with this response. Inasmuch as this constitutes a 
full grant of your request, I am closing your file in this Office. 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

Sincerely, 

I t1A,k 
aulJ. Jacobsrneyer 1 

Chief 


